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From: Joan Dimow

To: Debra Fowler; TONY ZIELINSKI
Date: 6/29/01 11:33AM

Subject: Quarterly Report

Attached is our report to the Public Safety Committee concerning enforcement of Quality of Life
ordinances during the first quarter of 2001.

A paper copy, including the printouts provided by the Milwaukee Pohce Department which are the basis
for the analysis, has been sent to Anthony Zielinski.

The report shows that while the number of citations is higher than the previous report quarter, it is much
lower than the equivalent quarter of the previous year.

| will be on vacation for the next three weeks. Please address any questions about the report o FPC
Executive Director Joseph Czarmezki.

Joan Dimow

Research Analyst

Milwaukee Fire & Police Commission
jdimow@ci.mil.wi.us

CC: Joéeph Czamezki; Renee Keinert



